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Hello Everyone, 

Thanks to our school students in grades 4-8 for 
attending Mass  at  Saint Catherine’s in 
Duncansville to honor Our Blessed Mother’s 
birthday.  The students did the readings, 
cantored, and alter served.  Thanks to the teachers 
and Mrs. Solnosky for coordinating this for us. 

We celebrated Mary’s birthday on Thursday at 
the end of lunch.  We sang to our Blessed Mother 
and had a cake and ice cream treat. 

The T-Shirt Fundraiser for Cancer awareness ends 
on September 15– no exceptions.  If you volunteer 
at the bingo, volunteers are asked to wear them 
that day. 

Cub Scouts 

Eric Zavinski, regional scout master spoke to the 
children today about the importance of being a 
cub scout.   
Scouts is a great activity for all the students. 

Sign ups are Wednesday, Carrolltown Legion 
Park at 6:30 p.m. 

Star Reading and Math 

All students in grades K-8 completed or will 
complete the fall testing of both STAR 
Reading and Math. The students will test three 
times this year.  This testing replaces the IOWA 
test. 

School Mass 

Thursday, September 14th-8:15 am 

Hosted by the 5th and 6th Grade Classes. 

Thursday is the feast of the Holy Cross! 

You may turn in any monies and sold tickets 
from the Gun Raffle at any time. 

We still have  316 tickets to sell. 

The school nurse will be here on 
     Tuesday, September 19th to do the 
     students annual screenings. 

If anyone is interested in becoming the Parent 
in charge of the Yearbook for 2023-24, 
please let Miss Michele know as soon as 
possible. 

September Prayer 

Dear Lord, 
You mark the journey of life with change.  
Once again we witness your creation 
moving from one season to the other.  
Change is instrumental 
in growth that brings us to a deeper 
relationship with You.  May Your Word be 
the lantern that guides the roads of change 
in our lives.  We ask this through Christ 
our Lord.  Amen 
Amen. 
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